Dear Susan,

I am writing to request permission to take a leave of absence from my duties as a
teaching assistant at Glendaal Elementary, effective August 31, 2023, to accept the 15t
Grade teaching position starting September 1, 2023.

| am excited and looking forward to extending my time as a classroom teacher here at
Glendaal Elementary.

Thank you,
Susan Gutmaker



